
  GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                     Tuesday, January 21, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Penne Pasta with Meat Sauce  

   Pizza Dippers    

 

 

BIRTHDAYS: Maxwell Marquardt 

   January 17- Lilian Jandura 

   January 18- Tiffany Vu 

   January 19- Rayna Aaronson 

 

 

1. Students participating in the 2020, Gurrie Geography Bee.  Our opening rounds of 

competition will be held TODAY in Mr. Sullivan’s room at 3:15pm.  See Mr. Sullivan if 

you have any questions. 

 

2. Attention all underwater robotics stem club members we will meet today until 5pm to 

make final changes to your ROVS before our first pool practice. All members must 

attend the meeting today to prepare you ROVs and discuss procedures for the pool 

practices. We meet today until 5pm so please have your rides arranged for this time. 

 

3. Attention all cheerleaders please turn in your cleaned uniform to Mrs. Halpers room by 

the end of the week. Your uniform must be turned in before the flying high event on 

Friday. Reminder that the flying high event is on Friday from 630-830. Bring your $20 

and have your drop off and pick up arranged. Don’t forget to get the waiver signed on the 

cheer page! See coach Halper if you have any questions. 

 

4. Attention Athletes: If you are interested in joining the girls volleyball team this season, 

8th Grade tryouts will be held after school Today, January 21st from 3:30 to 5:15.  

7th Grade tryouts will be held after school on Thursday, January 23rd from 3:30 to 5:15. 

To try out you must have a signed participation waiver and athletic clothes/shoes. Please 

have rides arranged ahead of time. See coach LaBud with any questions.  

 

5. 7th grade basketball won the first tournament but lost their 2nd ending the season with a 

record of 9 wins 5 loses. Congratulations on a great season! 

 

6. 8th grade basketball has made it to the Quarterfinals! They will be playing today at 

Pleasantdale at 7:30PM. Go Tigers!  

 

     

 


